COMMUNICATION - C31
COUNCIL — March 10, 2021
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 8, Item 12

From: Rick Sant_>

Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2021 5:35 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] For the 413

| think that because of the Pandemic everyone forgets how busy these East West roads are, most
people just want to get to the 400., the people opposing do not travel these east west roads.
Mayfield Road which use to be a great alternative is now very busy, mostly truck traffic, you have
Amazon, UPS, and the huge Canadian Tire Warehouse, just to mention a few all on the same Road
within 1 Km, one road west of #50, King road in the morning is backed up sometimes 2 Km going
eastbound at Weston Rd. not to Mention Major Mackenzie, and just wait when the 427 opens. The
413 will keep a lot of commuting and trucking traffic away from the small towns. There is very few
farmers that own the land in Vaughan where to proposed route is planned. Roads and highways are
always built behind the times, why can’t they be built ahead of times.

Not Opposing the 413

Rick Sant



